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Dear Prospective Candidate 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Vice Principal at Bishop Milner Catholic College which is a part of the St 
John Bosco Catholic Academy within the Archdiocese of Birmingham. 

Bishop Milner Catholic College is an 11-18 oversubscribed school which serves the community of Dudley, whilst 
also providing educational provision for many children from neighbouring authorities, in particular Birmingham, 
Sandwell and Wolverhampton.  Examination performance is consistently above the national average and ranked 
amongst the very best within Dudley.  Our facilities are outstanding and we work tirelessly to enhance all aspects 
of provision wherever we can. 

We are extremely proud of our Catholic Ethos which permeates all aspects of college life, whilst at the same time 
we provide a warm and inclusive welcome to those who join us from other faith backgrounds. 

The successful candidate will have the opportunity to work with our fantastic students and staff to build upon our 
achievements.  In June 2015 we were rated good overall with outstanding for ‘Behaviour and Safety.’  

I have personally been involved with the College since I was educated here myself some 35 years ago and I have 
witnessed changes over those years which have made the college the excellent environment it is today. 

I am keen to see the College continue to thrive and I therefore hope that you can equally see our vision for Bishop 
Milner and want to be part of this wonderful community. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and we look forward to receiving your application. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Gaynor Rennicks 
Chair of Directors 
St John Bosco Catholic Academy 
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